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March 16, 2020 

 

Dear Hazelwood School District Families: 

I am writing to provide an update on the District’s preparations for school closure in light of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
situation. As you know, the Hazelwood School District will be closed beginning Wednesday, March 18, 2020, through 
Friday, April 3. The decision will be reevaluated by April 3 on next steps. In the meantime, my leadership team has put 
together a plan to help keep our students engaged. Below are links to additional information: 
 
Resource Links: 
 
 Information about Student Learning Activities  
 Online Resources for Remote Learning (Pre-K through 12th) 
 Meal Delivery for Students (locations and bus stop times) 
 Expectations for Employees 
 Community Food Resources 
 Community Resource Guide 

 
The Expectations for Employees document is provided for your reference so you know what is expected of faculty and staff 
during this time. 
  
As always, we appreciate your patience and support during this very difficult time. The District will continue to work with 
state and county health authorities as they monitor the situation and we will update you as new information is made 
available. 
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 
Sincerely, 

Dr. Nettie Collins-Hart 
Dr. Nettie Collins-Hart 
Superintendent  
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